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T H I S  C E R T I F I C A T E  I S  P R E S E N T E D  T O  T H E

CUYAHOGA FALLS  
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE  

IN RECOGNITION OF THE CONTINUING PARTNERSHIP BETWEEN THE 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, ITS MEMBERS, AND OUR DISTRICT. 

    THE SIGNIFICANT CONTRIBUTIONS PROVIDED TO OUR STUDENTS 

AND DISTRICT THROUGH THE CHAMBER MEMBERS’ PARTICIPATION IN 

SCHOOL EVENTS, SCHOLARSHIPS, AND LEVY SUPPORT ARE INDICATIVE 

OF THEIR COMMITMENT TO THE CUYAHOGA FALLS CITY SCHOOL 

DISTRICT’S VISION AND MISSION.  

THE EFFORTS AND ENTHUSIASM OF THE CHAMBER MEMBERSHIP 

DISTINGUISHES THEM AS VALUABLE MEMBERS OF OUR     

BLACK TIGER FAMILY. 
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CUYAHOGA FALLS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
FRIEND OF EDUCATION AWARD – JULY 17, 2019 
 
The Cuyahoga Falls Chamber of Commerce consists of businesses and individuals working 

together to build a healthy economy and to improve the quality of life in Cuyahoga Falls. The 

organization held its first meeting in the fall of 1926. During the 1960’s and 1970’s, the 

organization became actively involved with the Cuyahoga Falls City School District offering 

support to the district’s passage of school bonds. 

 

In 2005, the Chamber of Commerce recognized a need for a non-profit foundation that would 

serve the purpose of raising money to put back in the community by way of scholarships. Every 

year the Cuyahoga Falls Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc. awards scholarships to 

Cuyahoga Falls High School graduating seniors.  The Foundation hopes that the scholarships will 

encourage the recipients to excel as future business leaders, participate in the Cuyahoga Falls 

Chamber of Commerce, and give back to the community. 

 

Levy support and the annual scholarships are only two instances of Chamber member 

involvement in our district. More than eighty business are represented on Career Night each year 

at the high school.  Members also participate on the Career Night Committee. Other efforts 

include Business Leader School Tours and the City Art Walk.  Chamber CEO, Laura Petrella, and 

other business leaders are members of the district’s Business Advisory Council and the Alliance 

for School and Community Growth. Members faithfully and enthusiastically attend these 

meetings on a monthly basis contributing insights and ideas to enhance the learning experiences 

of our students. 

 

The Cuyahoga Falls Chamber of Commerce is a leading example of what community partner- 

ships can achieve. They are truly a valued and integral addition to our Black Tiger Family.  Their 

contributions to our students have and will continue to impact our graduates for years to come.  

 

Thank you for all that you do!   
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